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Sayers, Marggry

From: LINDA Wengel <lwengel@msn.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 1:55 PM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: LWVHC supports CR185-2022

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you
know the sender.]

The Board of the League of Women Voters of Howard County urges passage of Council Resolution 185, granting Ranleagh LLC's
request for PILOT.

The League's latest housing policy advocates for a full spectrum of housing choices throughout the county and specifies that
redevelopment projects include at least an equal number of existing low income units.

Maintaining and redeveloping aging neighborhoods is



Sayers, Margery

From: Kevin Chin <kchin987@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 8:17 PM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: CR 185

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if you
know the sender.]

Hello,

I am a resident of Howard County, and | wanted to express my support for CR 185. Maryland and specifically Howard County has
a real housing affordability crisis. It has become more and more expensive to both rent and buy housing in the area. The reason
why is because there is simply not enough housing in the county. The Ranleagh Court Redevelopment will be able to modestly
increase our housing stock while still protecting the current tenants with right of return. It is wonderful that we live in a county
that has such amazing amenities and great schools. It is important that we allow for increased housing to accommodate both
current residents but also future residents.

Sincerely,
Kevin Chin
Resident of District 1 in Howard County



